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KDOT making interim improvements on 
SLT’s K-10 at 27th Street 

 
On Sept. 11, the Kansas Department of Transportation implemented one of many 
interim improvements to address safety on the South Lawrence Trafficway (SLT) 
corridor while the Supplemental Environmental Impact Statement study continues to 
progress for the future freeway improvements. 
 
KDOT installed a queue warning system in advance of the K-10/27th Street intersection, 
informing travelers of the presence of slow or stopped traffic using dynamic message 
signs. Travelers can anticipate advanced warning messages on three eastbound signs 
and four westbound signs.  
 
The signs will notify travelers to slow down to help reduce queuing-related collisions. 
KDOT urges all motorists to be alert and obey the warning signs when approaching and 
driving through this intersection.  
 
To stay aware of all road construction projects across Kansas go to www.kandrive.org 
or call 5-1-1. 
 
For more information, please contact: Garry Olson, Traffic Engineer with the Bureau of 
Transportation Safety and Technology, 785-368-7297. 
 
 

### 
 

This information can be made available in alternative accessible formats upon request. 
For information about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Fl West, Topeka, KS 66603-3754 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice)/Hearing 
Impaired – 711. 

 

http://www.kandrive.org/


Click below to connect to KDOT’s Social Networks: 

     
 

https://www.facebook.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://twitter.com/DriveSafeKansas
https://www.linkedin.com/company/82973/
http://kansastransportation.blogspot.com/
https://www.instagram.com/kansasdepttransportation/
https://www.youtube.com/user/DriveSafeKansas

